Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 10:18 AM

To: Chuck Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #12-5-2015: FW: USSVI OFFICIAL BUSINESS: SubVet News - #2015-052

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number:  #12-5-2015

Date: 12/15/2015

Subject:  FW: USSVI OFFICIAL BUSINESS: SubVet News -
#2015-052

NEWS-01: Burial At Sea information.

Submitted by: Alfred H Singleman Jron 12/14/2015

Shipmates,

Thanks to IPNC Michael Bircumshaw we now have Burial At Sea
information up on the USSVI website.

The information is under Documents/Application or use the link below:

https://www.ussvi.org/Documents/Forms Application Burial At Sea Forms.pdf

Pride Runs Deep,
Al Singleman, Jr. NC



